
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref. No. - Cir/RBS/2019-20/No. 28 Date- 16/08/19
To: Parents (Class 7 to Class 12)
From: The Principal
Subject: Extension of School Timing during Cycle Test Deferred until Second Semester

Dear Parents,

This is in reference to the meeting conducted on 13th August 2019, regarding the extension of the
school timings during cycle tests.

As shared in the meeting that, this decision had been an extremely thoughtful consideration keeping in
mind the critical goal of effective student learning. However, based on parents request we have
deferred the application of the stay back during the cycle test until second semester.

Hence there will be no change or shift in time for the forthcoming Cycle Test 2.
The stay back will be applicable from second semester post Diwali Vacation for the academic year
2019-20.

We hope this consideration will help you to settle the routines of children and facilitate them to adjust
to the extended hours during the cycle tests in the second semester.

We will look forward to a continued support and cooperation.

Thanking you.

Regards

The Principal


